North Hampton School Board Old Salt at Lamie's Inn 490 Lafayette Road, Hampton, NH Wednesday, May 21, 2014

Approved by the Board – June 17, 2014

Public Minutes - Retreat

PRESENT

School Board Members:

Victoria Kilroy, Chair David Sarazen, Vice- Chair Tamara Le Henry Marsh James Sununu

Other:

Dr. Todd DeMitchell, Facilitator

Administrators:

Superintendent, Dr. Robert Sullivan Assistant Superintendent, Barbara Hopkins Business Administrator, William Hickey North Hampton Principal, Peter Sweet North Hampton Asst. Principal, Richard Boardman

<u>Call to Order:</u> Ms. Kilroy called the meeting to order at 8:22 a.m.

Committee Assignments:

The following Committee Assignments were made:

SESPA Negotiations Representative - Henry Marsh

SESPA Negotiations Alternate – David Sarazen

NHSBA Delegate - James Sununu

NHSBA Alternate – (no appointment made)

Technology - David Sarazen

Community News – Victoria Kilroy

Legislative Liaison – Henry Marsh

Channel 22 – Henry Marsh

CIP (Town Committee) - James Sununu

School Facility Use – Victoria Kilroy

Building Committee / Alt. – David Sarazen / Victoria Kilroy

Council - Victoria Kilroy

Safety Committee – David Sarazen

Transportation – Victoria Kilroy

Board Goals:

The Board reviewed 2013-2014 goals with Dr. DeMitchell. Discussions were held at length on what goals were met, challenges and successes of the goals and if any goals should continue on.

Dr. DeMitchell will prepare and distribute to the Board a draft of the goals for 2014-2015 based on today's discussions. The Board will review prior to the next meeting to be held on June 17th.

<u>Adjourn:</u> Victoria Kilroy moved to adjourn the retreat at 11:56 a.m. James Sununu seconded. **Motion** passed: 5-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert M. Sullivan, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools